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Wednesday, 12 February 2025 

Dear Y5 Parents and Carers,  

We have arranged for Mr Egypt to visit school and provide an action packed day for our Y5 
children. This will be to support our new learning after the half term holidays on ‘Tomb Raiders!’ 
which is focused on the fascinating topic of Ancient Egypt. 

This will take place in school on Friday 14th March 2025. 

During the day the children will learn all about: 

· Life and Times in Ancient Egypt 

· Treasures of Ancient Egypt 

· Ka and Merit Ordinary People with Extraordinary lives 

· Gods and Goddesses 

· Tutankhamun 

· Great Pharaohs 

· The Pyramids 

· Valley of the Kings 

The cost for this wonderful experience is £7.10 and we ask for this contribution to be paid through 
Schoolcomms online by Friday 7th March 2025. Please note that if we do not receive enough 
contributions this may be cancelled. This experience is all within school time and does not affect 
drop off or pick up time hours. Children need to wear school uniform as normal. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Y5 Team 


